
“Fifteen Years Remembering Alex”  

In Remembrance of Hollywood Police Officer Alex Del Rio #2513 

 

Join us on Wednesday, November 22, 2023  
Gathering in front of the station at the Police Memorial  1:30 PM 

 
Light refreshments in the first floor classroom 

 
For more information, call Public Affairs at (954) 967-4371 

         
 


